
 

 

 

Date: November 18, 2022 

 

To 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400001 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza 
Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai-400051 

Security Code: 540596 Symbol: ERIS 

 

SUBJECT: INTIMATION OF SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION FOR RECLASSIFICATION 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Pursuant to application received by the Company on September 24, 2022, regarding the 

request for reclassification of Promoter group person from ‘Promoter category’ to ‘Public’ 

category, and the approvals for the same obtained from the Board of Directors. We wish to 

inform you that the Company has made an application to BSE Limited and National Stock 

Exchange of India Limited for re-classification of ‘Shah & Co.’ from the ‘Promoter and Promoter 

Group’ category to the ‘Public’ category of shareholders of the Company, in accordance with 

Regulation 31A of the Listing Regulations. 

 

The application has been made to the said Stock Exchanges on 18th November, 2022. 

 

Kindly take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

For Eris Lifesciences Limited 

 

 

____________________ 

Milind Talegaonkar 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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